
October 17, 2002 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     October 22, 2002 
 

NEWSRACK ORDINANCE UPDATE 

 
Recommendation: 
 
Receive and file. 
 
Background: 
 
Staff was directed, at the October 8, 2002 meeting, to provide an update on the Newsrack 
Ordinance. 
 
The Newsrack Ordinance draft has been completed by the City Attorney and circulated 
for review by staff and the Public Works Commission sub-committee members.  The next 
step is to invite the various newspapers and other publication owners and distributors to 
go over the ordinance and the process for implementing it.  Once this has been done, the 
ordinance will be placed on your agenda for adoption.  It is expected that we will be able 
to bring this to the City Council either the second meeting in November or the December 
meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


